
From: 
Sent: 19 September 2017 12:28:56 
To: SPOC Freedom Of Information 
Subject: FOIA SAR Request Email 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 
 
To whom it may concern at Humberside, 
 
Individuals have a right, commonly referred to as a subject access request (SAR), created by section 
7 of the Data Protection Act. I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 
request the following information regarding your processing of subject access requests: 
 
1. How many subject access requests did you receive the identifying paperwork for and process in 
2014? 
2. How many subject access requests did you receive the identifying paperwork for and process in 
2015? 
3. How many subject access requests did you receive the identifying paperwork for and process in 
2016? 
4. How many subject access requests you rejected in 2014? 
5. How many subject access requests you rejected in 2015? 
6. How many subject access requests you rejected in 2016? 
7. What was the average cost for you to process a subject access request in 2014? 
8. What was the average cost for you to process a subject access request in 2015? 
9. What was the average cost for you to process a subject access request in 2016? 
10. How much do you charge an individual to process a subject access request? 
 
Please provide this information to me via my email address: . If you have queries regarding this 
request, I can be reached via email or you can call me on. 
 
If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information exceeding the cost 
of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide advice and assistance, under your 
Section 16 obligations, as to how I can refine my request to be included in the scope of the Act. 
 
Should you require me to identify ways that my request could be refined please provide further 
advice and assistance to indicate this. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

  


